EDITORIAL

Dear Academicians,

The International Journal of Kurdish Studies / IJOKS meets the distinguished academicians
and researchers all over the world with its first issue of 2015 consisting of a total of nine
studies, six of which are articles, one is translation of an article and two are book reviews. In
this issue, the studies are published in three languages: Kurdish, Turkish and English, and
Zazaki dialect. The content of all the studies of this issue is of great value.

First and foremost, | would like to express my gratitude to the researchers who have made
contributions to first issue of IJOKS, 2015 with their articles and studies.

I would also like to express my sincere thanks to the referees for their precious efforts put in
the evaluation of the articles, and my thanks are also extended Ali Korkut for his technical
support.

| look forward to seeing you in the next issue of the International Journal of Kurdish Studies /
IJOKS.

Dr. Hasan KARACAN
1JOKS

Editor-in-Chief



